
 
 
 

 

June 12, 2019 
 
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and 
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for 
the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global 
Compact and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to the 2018 merger of Keurig Green Mountain 
and Dr Pepper Snapple Group, which resulted in a shifting of the fiscal year.  Keurig Green Mountain has 
historically leveraged the annual Sustainability Report to provide a COP in June.  With the 2018 fiscal year 
close changing from September to December in 2018, the Sustainability Report publication date has shifted as 
well given the connectivity between fiscal year metrics and the Report. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts 
and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  Our new COP report will be posted on 
the UN Global Compact website by August 1, 2019, at the latest. 
 

Best Regards, 

 
Monique Oxender 
Chief and VP Sustainability Officer 
Keurig Dr Pepper 


